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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are nearing the end of the third term already and as ever there is lots going on here at Condorrat 

Primary. 

 

Fairpais Burns 2024/Burns Competition 2024 

This competition took place on Saturday the 17th of February. A huge thank you and well done to all of our 

pupils and their families for taking part, and also those who learned the poems & songs and auditioned 

within the school.  We had a very successful day with many of our pupils winning medals and several winning 

first prize. Our trophy cabinet is full once again!   

We also have 7 pupils going forward towards the Lanarkshire Burns competition on the evening of Thursday 

21st March.  We wish them the best of luck!  

 

Là na Sròinean Dheirge/Red Nose Day. 

This was on the 15th of March. Our House Captains and Vice Captains, along with Mrs Marshall, organised 

some fun events for this day including designing a red nose, guess how many feathers are in the jar and pin 

the red nose on your teacher. Everyone enjoyed the day and we managed to raise over £180 – fantastic! 

 

Oidhche nam Pàrantan/Parents’ Evening. 

I hope everyone found this informative. Thanks to everyone who completed our improvement survey on the 

night or online. We appreciate all the positive feedback and ideas for what we could do better. Remember 

P5G Parents’ Night is scheduled for the afternoon and evening of Wednesday the 17th of April. Parents will 

be able to make appointments nearer the time. 

 

Comhairle nam Pàrantan/Parent Council. 

Our next Parent Council meeting is scheduled for Monday the 22nd of April at 7:30pm. This meeting will 

take place in Tim Hortons.  If you want to be involved please email the parent council at 

Condorratpc@gmail.com or just come along. 
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Fèis Dhràma Ghàidhlig/Gaelic Drama Festival. 

For the first time Condorrat Primary hosted this festival on the evening of 29th Febraury. Pupils from GME 

7 other GME schools gathered together in Condorrat to perform a play that they had created. This year 

P2G represented us brilliantly. Well done to them and Miss MacDonald on their outstanding performance! 

 

Am Bòrd Òir/Golden Table. 

Last  month Primary 2G sat at the Golden Table in February for great teamwork when producing their play 

and outstanding manners – well done! Our next Golden Table is on Thursday 28th of March. I wonder who 

will be next! 

 

Feasgair Fosgailte & Strupag/Open Afternoon & Spring Tea. 

Our next open afternoon is on Wednesday the 27th of March from 1.30pm.Tea and coffee will be available 

in the hall during the open afternoon, and our P1 pupils will look spectacular in their Easter Bonnets when 

parents arrive!  

 

Latha Gun Aodach-sgoile/Non Uniform Day. 

This happens on, or near to, the last Friday of every month. This month this will be on Thursday the 28th  

of March, if your child wants to take part. Donations are welcomed. 

 

Fiosrachadh Luchd-obrach/Staffing News 

We are delighted to welcome Mrs O Hara (Lynn) to the office as a new member of the staff team.  Huge 

thanks to Mrs Hill who has kept the office going for us for the past few months. 

 

Làithean-saora/Easter Holidays. 

School closes for the two week Easter break on Thursday the 28th of March at the earlier time of 2:30pm. 

We return on Monday the 15th of April as normal. I hope you enjoy the break with your family when it 

comes. 

 

Deitichean Cudtromach/Important Dates 

Friday 26th April – Dress down day 

Thursday 2nd May – school closed for in-service 

Monday 6th May – May holiday 

Tuesday 14th May – Greenfaulds High school Science Fair evening (P7’s only) 

Wednesday 22nd May – School sports afternoon 

Friday 24th May & Monday 27th May – May long weekend holiday 

Wednesday 29th May & Thursday 30th May – P7 two day visit to Greenfaulds High School.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you wish to discuss anything within this newsletter, or 

indeed any other school matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julie-Ann Price,  

Head Teacher. 

 

 
 


